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The October 2014 outing was held at Raccoon Mountain RV Park & Campground. 

The weather had perfect fall temperatures.  Hosts Fred & Linda Tomsett did a marvelous 

job and it was a wonderful weekend. 

 

Friday evening we went to the Chattanooga Choo Choo for dinner and ate at “The 

Station House”.  The waiters and waitresses get up on a stage and sang songs while 

we enjoyed a delicious meal starting with unending salad bar to entrees and dessert. 

 

Saturday we went for a luncheon cruise on the Southern Belle Riverboat on the beautiful 
Tennessee River.  We enjoyed 1 ½ hour cruise with commentary on the river history 

and legends.   There was live entertainment that sang while we ate and then 6 rounds 

of Bingo before we docked.  That night for dinner we had a hot dog supper with all 

the trimmings and we sat around the fire pit and enjoyed talking. 

 

Sunday we said our goodbyes till the next time! 
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